From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehenge
Date: 25 September 2022 20:01:02

Dear Sir or Madam,

I wish to comment on the above proposal.

I still feel that 're routing the A303 around Stonehenge would be a preferred option to the tunnel
and consequently afford greater protection to this WHS.

Yours faithfully,

Pauline Osborne





